
   
 

 

 
**MEDIA ALERT** 

 

Ohio Turnpike Eastbound Exit 187 will be detoured on Saturday morning 

 

BEREA (July 14, 2016) –  The eastbound exit ramp from the Ohio Turnpike to Exit 187 (I-480/SR 

14/Streetsboro) is scheduled to be detoured for pavement repairs, weather permitting, from 5:00 

a.m. until approximately 7:00 a.m. on Saturday, July 16. 

Eastbound customers will follow the detour to Exit 180 (SR 8/Akron) then: 

• Exit Ohio Turnpike (I-80) East at Toll Plaza 180 to SR 8 South (1.9 mi.) 

• Take Exit 12 to SR 303 East (0.3 mi.) 

• Turn Left onto SR 303 East (7.5 mi.) 

• Turn Left onto SR 14 West (2.1 mi.) 

• Ohio Turnpike Toll Plaza 187 (I-80) East is on the Right. 

The work being performed is part of the Ohio Turnpike’s $145 million capital improvement 

program for 2016, its largest in 15 years. 

 
### 

 

The Ohio Turnpike is a 241-mile toll road offering one of the safest, best and most convenient 
routes for motorists to reach east/west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio.   

For more information, contact:  
Brian Newbacher, Public Information Officer, 440-234-2081 ext. 1171, brian.newbacher@ohioturnpike.org  

News from the Ohio Turnpike  
682 Prospect Street, Berea, Ohio 44017-2799 

Phone: 440.234.2081, ext. 1171   
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